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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Scholars Indian School. 

The RAK Waste Management is in its full swing launching another Clean Drive Campaign at Al Naeem 

City Center, Al Dhait from 21 May to 4 June 2019 at 9 to 11 pm. Register yourself and participate in 

making the campaign fruitful and win attractive prizes. 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 
Principal 


